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 District 9675 

Disease Prevention & Treatment Month 
 

Tonight:  
Annual General Meeting 

Face to Face meeting at Frat – 6.00 for dinner 
7.00 pm meeting starts 

Alternatively, log onto Zoom – 7.00 pm 
 

President’s Note: 
Well as the year is drawing to a close we are still incredibly busy. Thank you to all our members for 
everything you have done 
We have our agm tonight starting 7. If you are planning on coming to the meeting at the frat please come early for 
fellowship and dinner. 
We have our Christmas party coming up next week, reminder if you haven’t yet informed Kay you are attending please 
let her know and pay your money to Dennis. 
We also have a very busy month for birthdays and anniversaries, This week we have had Richard Maurda and Don 
Bunclark with birthdays and Sue and Dennis with a wedding anniversary. Congratulations! President Emma  
 
It’s beginning to look at lot like Christmas: 
Next week is last meeting for the year and is our Christmas party, 
which this year is being held at Villa Doro, Keira Street, 
Wollongong.   
Cost is $45.00 per person includes a 2-course meal with tea & 
coffee.   
COVID safe numbers – max of 140 people.   
Please contact Kay on 0403 732 505 or mirefam101@gmail.com 
to register your attendance and money for night to be sent to 
Dennis  
 
CREG: 
The team put in a big effort for the cleanup last Thursday at 
Puckeys Estate. This week we will go back to Puckeys this 
Thursday, starting at 9:00am. Then to Corrimal Beach on Saturday 
5th December for our monthly cleanup there, starting at the Corrimal Beach carpark at 8.00am.  Peter 
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Anniversaries for December: 
Birthdays: 1 Richard Murada 
 2 Don Bunclark 
 3 Lei Hou 
 20 Kate Strosberg & Peter Gibbs 
 
Wedding Anniversaries: 
 1 Dennis & Sue Clark 
 12 Don & June Rose 
 19 Don & Edith Love 
 
Club Anniversaries: 
 18 Linda Bunclark (2013 & 2016) 
 
Dates to Remember:  
5 Dec Bunnings BBQ Bellambi 
 Dennis Clark – 4283 4163 
12 Dec Christmas Tree Sales 
 Dennis Clark – 4283 4163 
21 Feb Memory Walk & BBQ 
 Dennis Clark – 4283 4163 
If there are any events above which interest you, please 
feel free to come along or contact the Co-Ordinator. 
 
Upcoming Meetings: 
9 Dec Club Xmas Party – Villa Doro 
19-21 Mar D9675 District Conference 

Masonic Centre, Sydney 
Due to COVID-19, getting guest speakers is an issue, if you 
can assist or have suggestions, please give Peter a call. 
 
D9675 Conference 2021: 
District Conference -– 19-21 March 2021 - SMC 
Conference & Function Centre, 66 Goulburn St, Sydney.  
Great line up speakers planned.    
Early Bird Bookings:  Click here to book  
 
Bingo with Rotaractors: 
Rotaractors Sisaru and Daniel are organising a social 
bingo afternoon/evening at the Unibar on Friday, 18th 
December 5.30 – 7.30pm – these times to be confirmed. 
This is a social get-to-know each other activity with 
minimal cost to participate. Meals and drinks are 
available at the Unibar.  
Put the date in your diary now and come along, meet 
some wonderful young people, and have some fun! 
      Sue 
 
Joker Raffle: 
Last Joker raffle for the year this week with only 19 
cards left in the pack.  Money to Dennis, get your skates 
on and don’t miss out! 

Do You Know? 
In Australia All Over on Sunday morning, a maritime 
pilot told of 1700 gift boxes that had been 
organised and filled by various organisations, 
including Mission to Seafarers.  They were being 
distributed on Sunday  to seafarers in Sydney port. 
 
He said, “ they have been having a hard time….so 
many haven’t been able to leave their ships for 14 – 
15 months, due to Covid.   Homesick, missing their 
families it is very hard.  They are doing it tough.”   
 
How often have we heard that phrase this year?  He 
reminded the listeners that everything we buy- 
everything - is brought here by the seafarers.    
Then John Kewa told me that this year they expect 
3 -5 ships to be in port and seafarers will be given 
ice cream in boxes and a foot long Subway on 
Christmas Day.  They can’t do the usual barbecue 
because of Covid.    Ruth 
 
Still – UOW Intenational students: 
They are still here and still living in difficult circumstances.  
Our treasurer is still accepting donations to pass on to the 
grateful young people who can’t go home. 
UOW staff are still coordinating food distribution to these 
young people. They are amazing. Ruth 
 
 
Xmas Wishes: 
We’ll be packing and delivering 
the Xmas Wishes hampers during 
week before Xmas – if you’d can 
help, contact Sue. 
 
Homeless Hub Xmas Hampers: 
Homeless Hub are also providing hampers and are aiming 
to distribute ~ 200 hampers between 14th - 28th 
December to individuals, couples and families who access 
their services during this time. 
 
Items they want to put in their hamper include: 
• Tinned fruit 
• Tinned ham or similar 
• opal cards / gift vouchers $10 value or above 
• Xmas pudding - long life custard 
• chips or sweets 
• packets of pasta /rice 
• Bon Bons 
If you’d like to donate, items can be taken to their offices 
at 75-79 Keira Street.  If you can assist, the hampers will 
be packed on Friday 18th December. 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=618848
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